
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

September 23, 2020 
 
Lyle Artz 
Fitzsimons Redevelopment Authority 
12635 E Montview Blvd, Suite 100 
Aurora, CO 80045 
 
Re: CITY COUNCIL HEARING RESULTS:   
 FITZSIMONS GDP AMENDMENT NO 9 - GDP AMDT 
 Application Number:  DA-1233-46 
 
Dear Mr. Artz: 
 
Congratulations!  The City Council portion of your application was approved by the Aurora City Council on 
September 21, 2020.  The table below shows the results of the City Council action. 
 
Case Number City Council Action Further CC Action 

Required? 
City Council Conditions 

1998-2011-12 Approved Yes  None 
 
Please note that your application contains an ordinance change which must pass a second reading by City Council.  
The date for the second reading has been set for October 5,2020. Since this has an associated ordinance, the ordinance 
will be effective 30 days after the second City Council hearing. 
 
If you would like to record mylars, I suggest removing all the red clouds while retaining the description in the 
amendment box.  If you have any questions about the Planning Department’s approval process, or about mylar 
preparation, please feel free to give me a call or email me at hlamboy@auroragov.org.  I can be reached at (303) 
739-7184. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Heather L. Lamboy, AICP 
Planning Supervisor, City of Aurora 
 
 
cc: Meg Allen, Neighborhood Services 
 Cesarina Dancy, ODA 
 Christopher Parezo, Civitas 1200 Bannock St, Denver, CO 80204 
 Electronic file: K:\$DA\1233-46CCres.doc 
 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7250 
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